
 

 

6 December 2022 

 

Ref: Driver Feedback Signs 

 

We need to do some work in your neighbourhood 

Driver Feedback Signs 

Kia ora, 

On behalf of everyone at Auckland Transport, we hope this letter finds you and your whānau well. 

As part of our work to improve the safety of Auckland’s roads, we are planning changes to encourage safer 

speeds in your area.  

The work we’re doing 

We’re doing this work to maintain and improve your neighbourhood and to keep you safe. The drawing shows 

where we’ll be working. 

The changes we are planning:  

• Install a driver feedback sign on Broadlands Drive. This is a sign that lights up to display the speed of 
the driver to remind them to choose safe and appropriate speeds.  
 

How this will benefit your neighbourhood 

Auckland Transport is taking a Vision Zero approach to road safety. This means we are striving to have zero 

deaths or serious injuries on our transport system by 2050. To achieve this, we are working to create a more 

forgiving road network that recognises that we’re all human and make mistakes. We’ve identified this location 

as part of our work to introduce safer speeds on Tāmaki Makaurau Auckland’s roads. Installing a driver 

feedback sign will encourage safer speeds in your local area.  

What happens next 

Our contractors will send notices to residents or businesses affected by works 48 hours before it starts. We 

may need to delay the work or make other plans if the weather is poor or the contractor changes. If this 

happens, we will contact you again.  

We anticipate these signs will be installed during February to March 2023. 

Contact Us  

If you’d like to speak to someone about our plans, please get in touch as soon as you can using the contact 

details below.  

Phone: 09 930 5204 

Email: customerfocusteam@AT.govt.nz 



   
   
   
   
   
  

 
 

 

Check the webpage for the most up to date information on this project and additional planned minor 

improvements works:  http://www.at.govt.nz/minorimprovements 

 

Thank you for reading, we appreciate your time.  

 

Ngā mihi,  

 

Customer Focus Team 

Auckland Transport 

09 930 5204 

 

http://www.at.govt.nz/minorimprovements

